
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Activity 

How many of these activities can you complete before half term? 
 

Story Telling- Tell the Three Bears or Three Pigs story or be able to repeat 
the repetitive parts.  For example,’ Someone’s been sitting in my chair?’ or 
‘Not by the hair on my chinny chin chin.’ 

Art idea – Paint or draw a picture of yourself or of you and your family. 

Geography idea – To learn where you live and be able to recite your 
address. 

British Values – To eat a traditional Sunday lunch or fish and chips with 
your family and take a photograph of this occasion. 
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Home Learning  

Hand in date: 25.10.19 

To continue our learning, we 

would like you and your child to 

make a model of either:   

The Three Bears Cottage                       

Goldilocks House                            

The straw, stick or brick house 

from The Three Little Pigs. 

You could make this from a shoe 

box, cereal box or any other 

recycled container.  

Have Fun! 

  

 

 

 

 

Project: Make a 

colourful memory box. 

 

During the Autumn Term, our learning will be based on our topic:                        

‘Why Do I Love You So Much?’                                                                                       

We will be learning about ourselves and our families.                                               

To support our learning we will be reading and role-playing the traditional 

tales:  ‘Goldilocks and the Three Bears’ and ‘The Three Little Pigs’.             

This home learning is for the next 6 weeks.  This is not compulsory but 

children are encouraged to complete the tasks (perhaps on a weekly basis) 

and bring the project back to school on the specified date. 

The ‘Project’ is an opportunity for children to complete with help from their 

family and friends and build on work done in class each week. 

All of the projects will be on display throughout the academy in the 

Autumn Term where we will be opening up the school for all parents to 

view the talent we have here at Dormanstown! 

Reading is an essential part of your child’s development; please visit the local 

library so that your child is able to choose books which particularly interest them. 

 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

The Nursery Team 

 


